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SE 157-733

At 8:15 a.m., April 5, 1968, the SAC had a
conference of all emplovees and advised them of the tense
situation regarding the assassination of KING and advised
them to be careful in their daily activity in accordance
with a second phone call from the Bureau to San Francisco
who subsequently called Seattle advising of increased
tension and possible injury to Bureau personnel. At
the conference all of employees the agents were again
instructed to remain alert and report immediately anv
information regarding this situation.

On April 5, 1968, all Senior Resident Agents
were advised re Bureau phone calls and teletype.
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